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Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                                                    June 2020 
 
Please see the message below from Sutton’s Educational Psychology Service. 
 
Following feedback from headteachers, school staff and parents we are providing an Educational Psychology 
Community Call Back Service. We recognise the unprecedented circumstances that the COVID-19 outbreak has 
presented to our schools, children and their families and would welcome calls on any concerns or themes that 
have emerged during the pandemic period. 
 
The Cognus Educational Psychology Service Community Callback is open to all parents and carers who live in 
Sutton and school staff who work in Sutton. We hope to be able to offer you a safe and reflective space in which 
you can share any questions you have or anxieties you may be experiencing during this time.  
 
Calls are available on: Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays during the school and setting closure period with 
some evening slots available. 
 
Here is the link to the form to book a slot "Educational Psychology Service - Phone discussions for parents & 
school staff":  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fd6Dozd9VkCF2QUHb7pgPy9SMFEpFFtAmQzeRXc4iuhU
QUVZVzlQUEJTVk00VE1FQ0tZTk5NSko5Ri4u 
 
We hope you find this useful and would welcome any feedback from your experience of using our Call Back 
Service.  
 
We look forward to speaking with you.  
 
All the very best,  
 
Mrs Deepika Soma 
SENDCo 
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